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16. 

THE CANTERBURY SURVEY 

The Site Survey is young in Canterbury, 
and much of the r ecording to dat e has been 
done by myself and members of the Canterbury 
Museum's Archaeological Club , working as 
individuals. 

None the l ess, most of North Canterbury 
and Kaikoura has been dealt with , some of 
Banks Peninsula has been done , and some sites 
have been r ecorded for Westland. South 
Canterbury has not been neglected either -
much has been done there by Messrs. McCully 
and Irvine. Assistance to recording in 
South Cant e rbur y is also being given by a 
survey of r ock shelter drawings, currently 
in progress by the South Canterbur y Regional 
Committee of the National Historic Places 
Trust. 

Knowledge of the Canterbury Survey is 
growing, and there is now probably enough 
people interested in it to form a team , and 
so speed the progress of this urgent job. 

T. Fomison 
Canterbury Filekeeper 
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